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“Many Paths, One Wilson”

I thought about the many different paths each of us took to find ourselves here in Chambersburg, PA.

I thought about the array of student experiences…

1948, 1958, 1968, 1978, 1988, 1998, 2013, 2018
Whether you spent a year or so and moved on …  or graduated in 4 years?  Adult degree students sometimes take many more years to complete their degree. Now with the possibility of graduate degrees, some students might be with us for 6 or more years.

And what about those of us who spend our days employed here at Wilson?
At our last service awards, we honored a dozen individuals who have each been with Wilson over ten years.  There are a few individuals who have been employed here for over 25 years.  There are many who are beyond the five year mark.
Here at Wilson, we say  “Write YOUR Story”…

I am told by the Alumnae Engagement Committee that the theme “Many Paths, One Wilson” was intended to focus on the life journeys AFTER Wilson…. travel….
employment, community service, family, connections to friends and classmates.


How often we return to campus perhaps?

What feelings and memories arise when we reconnect?

Do we volunteer or give of our time, talent and treasure?

My primary responsibilities as Director of Alumnae/i Relations and bridge to the Alumnae Association are to offer opportunities to reconnect, to foster ongoing relationships, to respect and learn YOUR Wilson path… Your Wilson Story.
To invite you to return to this place we all love.

To provide a glimpse of Wilson Today and a touchpoint to Wilson of long ago.

Please read the Wilson Magazine, the enewsletter, the event invitations.

Volunteer and participate as you are able.

I welcome your feedback and suggestions.

I say every year, “I am only as successful as you all allow me to be”.

I mean it! 
Write YOUR story…. Write OUR story.
SHARE YOUR story…. SHARE OUR story!
As for this Reunion Weekend,
There are so many people to thank –

· Class Officers
· Reunion Planning Committee Members

· Our new Alumnae/i Relations Associate, Brie Burdge ’16 

· Student helpers

Please get to know our current students - a few of them are 2018 graduates

· I thank so many people behind the scenes – food service, housekeeping, physical plant staff… the handful of staff and faculty volunteers helping make this weekend happen
· The entire Institutional Advancement Team who work throughout the year to make this and other events successful

· The the Alumnae Association Board of Directors who spend their time, talent and treasure to represent you and work hard on your behalf.

· Finally, to outgoing AAWC President Mary Cramer.  You have guided us for six years and worked hard to find the places our paths intersect.  Worked hard to connect alumnae/i with students and reconnect alumnae/i with the alumnae/i relations office and greater Wilson community.  Thank you for your partnership. For your support during my tenure here at Wilson.  We shall miss you and please do not forget, 

I know where you live, I know your home phone, email and cell number.

To all of you…

I hope the next chapter of YOUR story continues to intertwine with mine.
Thank you.

Marybeth
